OCTOBER 2015 RESULTS OF FAMILY AND FRIENDS SURVEY
Thank you to all of you who have taken part in our Family and Friends Survey.  We are delighted with the feedback we have received.

The question asked in our surgery was “How likely are you to recommend our GP Practice to friends and family if they need similar care or treatment?”  Our results have been extremely positive and are shown below.
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44 Patients completed the survey in October.  32 patients gave us a rating of extremely likely, 12 likely, 1 neither likely or unlikely and O for the other categories.
We also asked our patients to tell us why they gave the rating they did and listed below are some examples of what our patients had to say.

I have always been very satisfied with the service I receive.  Everyone is polite and helpful.

Excellent care.  Polite, helpful reception staff.

Helpful service.

I find the staff and medical team most helpful, caring and efficient.

I find Park and Broomfield Surgeries helpful and always willing to listen if you are in difficulty.

Friendly staff.  Efficient service.  Easily accessible.

The service is superb.  Staff do their best to help every time.  The Doctors and Nurses are excellent giving an overall excellent service.

Always helpful and great staff especially the Doctors and Nurses.

So friendly and helpful.

Always listen.  Always do a brilliant job.  Saved my life due to skill and ability.

Very impressed with the walk in service for my flu injection.  Also have never had any problem booking appointments for both myself and my partner.

Always manage to get an appointment.  All staff friendly.

All staff always very friendly.

Excellent service.

Excellent, friendly and efficient service always BUT more chairs with arms in the waiting room please.

Fantastic flu clinic.
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